Louie, Jacqueline JTT:EX

Subject: FW: Reminder: First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) Reception - May 30th

From: "McColl, John-Michael JTT:EX" <JohnMichael.McColl@gov.bc.ca>

Date: May 28, 2018 at 12:25:16 PM PDT

To: 'Sue Hammell' <sue@compositepublicaffairs.ca>

Subject: RE: Reminder: First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) Reception - May 30th

Hi Sue, Thanks for the invite. | would be happy to attend!
Cheers,

John Michael McColl

Senior Ministerial Assistant to Hon. Bruce Ralston

Minister of Jobs, Trade and Technology

British Columbia Parliament Buildings | 501 Belleville St, Victoria, BC V8V 218
johnmichael.mccoll@gov.bc.ca| s.17

From: Sue Hammell [mailto:sue@compositepublicaffairs.ca]
Sent: Monday, May 28, 2018 12:18 PM
Subject: Reminder: First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) Reception - May 30th

Hello,

Just a friendly reminder that the First Nations Financial Management Board will be hosting
an end-of-session reception on Wednesday, May 30th starting at 7pm, at the Hotel Grand
Pacific (463 Belleville Street) Open to all Members of the Legislature and their staff.

Join us for wine from Nk'Mip Cellars, North America's first Aboriginal owned winery. As
well as a few words from our master of ceremonies Maurine Karagianis, former MLA for
Esquimalt-Royal Roads and speaker Ernie Daniels, CEO of the First Nations Finance
Authority and recipient of the 2018 Governor General's Innovation Award.

The FMB would also like to offer a small hand-carved bentwood box as a gift for attending.
If you haven't already RSVP'd, please do so by replying to this email. | look forward to
seeing you all there.

Best regards,

Sue Hammell
Composite Public Affairs
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